
Mass Times & Intentions 
Drumlish 
 Sat  8.00: Mary Lennon, MM, Breanrisk 
 Sun  11.00: Misa Pro Populo  
 Fri   8.00: Pa Kiernan, Monaduff 
 Sat  8.00: John/Margaret Kane, Main St 
 
Ballinamuck  
 Sun  9.30: John Fitzpatrick MM, Lettergunnell 
 Fri   8.00: Thomas/Lizzie/Peter Reilly 
         Mickey Lennon 
 Sun  9.30: Michael/Josephine Kiernan, Bandra 
 
Note: Mass streamed on the Parish Webcam as 
follows: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 10 a.m. 

Friday & Saturday 8 p.m. Sunday 11 a.m.  
 

Ministers of the Word & Holy Communion 
 
Drumlish 
 Word of God Sat  Mary Ross 
          Sun  Marie McKeon   
 Communion  Sat  Terry Cooney 
          Sun  Romie Wallace 
Ballinamuck 
 Word of God  Sun  Kay Culliney 
 Communion  Sun  David Collum 
 

 
 

⬧ Ballinamuck Bingo: We are delighted to announce 
bingo will return on Tuesday 7th June @ 8.30pm. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone.  
⬧ Ballinamuck Enhancement : Annual church 

gate collection is on this Sunday 19th June & your 
support is important. We have had no fundraising 
over the last 2½ years so this will help towards 
maintaining the village, working on new projects, 
flowers, pots etc.  
⬧ Pro Life Rally: A national rally for life will take 

place on Saturday July 2nd in Dublin to keep to the 
fore the ongoing fight to restore protection to the 
unborn. A bus will leave from cathedral car park 
Longford at 10.30am. Contact Fr Pierre on 087 
6960542. Contribution is €20.  
⬧ Are you living in Ireland undocumented? 

Undocumented people can apply for a legal status 
now. Applications for the new government 
undocumented scheme are open until 31 July. To 
check your eligibility and get support to apply, visit 
the Migrants Rights Centre Ireland website: 
www.mrci.ie or contact 083-0755387.  
⬧ Drumlish/Ballinamuck Philip Davis Tractor run 

take place this Sunday, 19th June. Registration from 
10.30 to 12 in the Old Village Inn, Drumlish. No 
passengers allowed on tractors.  All funds go 
towards the Bumblelance Childrens Ambulance. 
⬧ Swimming Lessons at Keeldra Lake, Cloone: 

Water Safety Ireland Annual Swimming and Life 
saving classes commences at Keeldra Lake on 
Monday 4th July, 2022 at 10.00am for one week. 
Enrolment will take place at the lake on Sunday 26 
June, from 5pm to 7pm. Please note there will be no 
Enrolment on the morning of the commencement of 
classes. 
⬧ Ballinamuck Enhancement: A community clean 

up is planned for Saturday 25th June at 9.00am, 
meeting at the '98 Hall. There is power washing in 
village of the water feature, some of the walls, the 
light posts.  A litter pick on the approach roads to 
village to be carried out. There will be tea and 
refreshments for everyone after. 

⬧ Drumlish/Ballinamuck Women’s Shed: 
Congratulations to the women's shed Ladies who 
completed their QQI Fetac level 5 Digital 
Photography course on the 18th June. Well done. 
Reminder: we are organising the clothes collection 
again this year end date is August 27th, the 
collection point is at Dolores house 10 the Meadows 
N39CP77.  Your support much appreciated. 

 
Baptism 

 
Tadhg James Cosgrave s/o Stephen & Louise 24 
Glasheen was baptised and welcomed into our faith 
community last weekend. Wishing them well and 
many blessings. 

Death 
 
Pray for the repose of the soul of Rose Connaughton, 
Currabawn whose funeral took place this week. We 
extend our sympathy and prayers to her family. May 
she rest in peace. 
 

Ministers of Holy Communion 
 
Our new Ministers of Holy Communion will be 
commissioned during mass this Sunday, the feast of 
Corpus Christi in Ballinamuck & Drumlish. Thanks to 
those who have agreed to be part of this very 
important ministry. The following are our new 
Ministers of Holy Communion who will operate 
alongside the existing ministers: 
Catherine Carthy, Mark Duffy, Martha Duffy, Mary 
McKenna, Olive Donnelly, David Collum, Terry 
Cooney, Romie Wallace, Declan Mimnagh, Elaine 
McKeon, Cara Walshe, Derek McKeon, Bibi 
Revtakova.  

Corpus Christi Reflection 

 

Today’s feast is a offers an opportunity to pause and 

ask ourselves an obvious question, ‘Why do we do 

this?’ ‘Why do we gather on Sunday for Eucharist?’ 

Many of us are from a generation where we were 

told that it was a mortal sin not to! However, with 

Covid restrictions, the fact is that a lot of people 

have simply fallen out of the habit of “Mass” 

attendance. They haven’t been going and the sky 

didn’t fall in so why go? The answer lies in looking at 

the opening line of the Gospel for today.  “Jesus 

made the crowds welcome and talked to them about 

the Kingdom of God and he cured those who were 

in need of healing!” Eucharist is the place where we 

are welcomed by the Lord. Eucharist is where we 

gather in our brokenness for healing. Jesus invites us 

to sit together, not in judgment of one another but 

simply aware of our need and he asks us to be open 

to the blessing he wishes to share with us.  

Feast of Corpus Christi —19th June 2022 

 
 
 
Offertory €846Dues €494. You can also support our 
Church by electronic transfer if it is more 
convenient. Bank details are : 
  Account Name: Drumlish Church  

BIC: AIBKIE2D;  
IBAN: IE 15 AIBK 9321 4006 6850 07  

Please write your name on your docket when 
making a transfer because Box numbers change 
from year to year. Thank you  

Copies of the Irish Catholic are available 
weekly inside front door St. Mary’s 
Church, Drumlish.  

 

Fr. Ber Hogan     043 3324132 
                086 8213422 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: drumlishparish.ie 
Live Stream direct link: 
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-
drumlish or login to Parish Website 

St. Mary’s  
Drumlish St. Patrick’s  

Ballinamuck 

Prayer for the appointment of a new Bishop 
 
God, shepherd and guide, in your mercy, give your 
Church in our diocese a shepherd after your own 
heart who will walk in your ways, and with loving 
care watch over your people. 
Give us a leader of vision and a teacher of your 
truth. So may your Church be built up and your 
name glorified, through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Fardromin School Re-Union 
 
Please join our reunion celebrations on Sat 30th and 
Sun 31st July starting with a reunion Mass at 5pm in 
Ballinamuck Church. The book launch will follow, 
at 6pm, in Ballinamuck Hall with refreshments 
provided. It will be a memorable weekend, and all 
are welcome to join our celebrations. Pre-booking is 
required for Sunday dinner. For more information, 
please contact a committee member – Lilian Walsh 
on 086-6014661, Elizabeth Moore on 087-1855214 
or Catherine Carthy on 087-4433610  


